Academic Planning Committee (APC) Meeting Notes
November 10, 2011
Sage Hall, Rm 2030, 10:30am to 11:45 am
Members
:
Bill Cordeiro (Co-Chair)
John Gormley


Gary Berg


Terry Ballman (Co-chair)
Kathy Musashi


Chris Cogan

Jeanne Grier

Pricilla Liang


Nelle Moffett
Virgil Adams

Ellie Tayag


Barbara Duffin
Janet Rizzoli

Sonny Bignami


Jacque Kilpatrick
Guests:


1. Review of Notes.  Approved as submitted.
2. Social Justice Studies vs. Freedom and Justice Studies. Bill reviewed the current status of Julia’s proposal.  Kathy will send Jeanne Grier both short forms for comparison to determine if recent submittal goes beyond a title change.  
3. Radiologic Sciences.  Bill advised the committee that Geoff Dougherty has placed a hold on this item at this time.  It was noted that CSUN, CSULA and possibly CSU Dominguez Hills may have to sign off on this degree before it is feasible for CI to continue looking at the degree.

4. Global Studies BA Short Form.  Terry Ballman explained the background regarding this late submittal of the short form.  A recent grant from the USDE is looking for programs that serve underrepresented students with an international component, non-traditional languages and an interdisciplinarity focus.  This degree could easily fulfill these items with low costs since many of the courses are already in place.  This is a matching funds grant supported by the Provost’s office.  After full discussion, the short form was approved for the 2012-2013 Academic Master Plan.

5. MFA Update.  The MFA is currently being reviewed by both WASC and the Chancellor’s Office.
6. Entertainment Studies. At a recent meeting with Gary Berg, Bill Cordeiro, Jack Reilly and Terry Ballman Jack Reilly was requested to amend his short form. No details were given about the corrective actions.  Bill Cordeiro indicated that after this degree is approved, a continuing discussion can occur about pairing it with the MBA.
7. Academic Master Plan Update.  The AMP will be reviewed next week in Senate.

8. BS Information Technology Minor.  The Minor was approved by the Committee, although it is too late to appear on the AMP.

PAGE  
1

